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Reseller hosting is a great choice for those who want to start their own business while keeping
their regular jobs. This service allows individuals to become hosting providers themselves. A
reseller is a middleman who sells disk space and bandwidth on somebody else's server. By
purchasing a reseller plan, you can set up your own hosing business without the hassle of
having to maintain the complex infrastructure involved in keeping websites running 24 hours a
day.

What Is Reseller Web Hosting?

In reseller web hosting, you lease server space from a professional web host, divide the space
into smaller parts, and then resell each section to your clients. This allows you to make a profit
without having to invest in hardware and software. The reseller may resell shared hosting
services or rent a dedicated server from the web host. Individual control panels are offered to
end users.

Price is definitely the main advantage of this service. Most plans are cheap and have low
startup costs. The server is run by the reselling company, so you don't need to handle all
customer and technical support concerns. Since each of your clients has his own control panel,
they can upgrade their hosting plans automatically. There are additional services that can be
added, including web design, domain registration, and script installation services.

Is Reseller Hosting Suitable for You?

This business is all about buying hosting space in bulk and selling it for profit. This type of
hosting is ideal for web designers, IT consultants, and web marketing companies. In order to
succeed, you only need to promote your services effectively and find customers who are
interested in buying what you have to offer.

Resellers can create their own hosting plans and determine the amount of disk space, data
traffic, email accounts and ecommerce features. When your customers want to expand their
business, all you do is contact your hosting provider and upgrade your existing plan. Getting
involved in this business does not require you to know much technical information about web
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hosting. Resellers are not responsible for website maintenance.

A reseller is responsible for handling customer inquiries, but any software, hardware, and
connectivity problems are forwarded to the hosting company. This service is particularly useful
for web hosting providers that need to expand, but are not ready for a dedicated server. It is
also a good option for individuals with a high trafficked website that needs increased bandwidth.
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